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The Scalefour Society is very pleased to announce that David Brandreth will be 

taking responsibility for producing future Retrospectives of the Society’s events. 

A major part of the coverage of the Society’s activities takes the form of 

photographic retrospectives.  These are produced for each of the three major 
annual shows of the Society: Scaleforum; Scalefour North; and Scalefour 

SouthWest.  They provide a valuable record of the exhibits and a way in which 
those who were unable to attend in person can be inspired by the quality of the 

modelling on show. 

Starting from the recent Scalefour SouthWest show, David has taken over the 

compilation of the retrospectives of the three main shows from Danny Cockling.  

The Scalefour Society welcomes contributions from any photographer to willing 

to submit pictures to include in the retrospectives.  Any pictures taken at the 
Society’s shows can be sent to David Brandreth via the new email address:  

retrospectives@scalefour.org. 

All images will be credited with the photographer when published, and the 

copyright remains with the photographer. 

 

The Society’s thanks go to Danny for his past work and to David for taking over 

this vital role. 

 

The most recent retrospectives can be found on the Society’s Shows webpage: 

http://www.scalefour.org/Shows/index.htm 

The next event for which a retrospective will be published is the Society’s major 
annual show, Scaleforum, held at Leatherhead on the last weekend of 

September.  This promises to be as large and as varied as ever, and will provide 
many fine examples of 4mm modelling that will be included in the show’s 

review. 

 

For any further information, or an electronic copy of this document, please 
contact the Scalefour Society Marketing Manager at marketing@scalefour.org 

 

 


